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General Comment
This project needs to be stopped because the impact on the all the ecosystems that depend on the balance of those waters is extremely
delicate. Additionally, there are many communities that depend on the fishing activities around that sea in Baja California. 
It is well documented that the large vessels that transport gas collide with the whales that go to give birth to their offspring. That would
have catastrophic consequences for the environment and many species of whales that have populated the area for centuries. 
There is no amount of money that can repair all the damage that this project will do. This project needs to be defunded and stopped.
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